
 
  

 

 

Welcome to Music 
Hello CHA Families, 

My name is Bob Rees, and I’m honored to be your child’s music teacher.  This is my eighth 

year here at CHA, and I’m excited about all the wonderful music we’ll be creating, sharing, 

and performing this year.  I believe every child is capable of  being an outstanding musi-

cian.  In the music classroom, your child will learn to express something of themselves 

through creativity, diversity, and teamwork.  Whether it be a simple circle game, a choral 

performance, playing instruments, or a composition assignment, the music classroom pro-

vides an opportunity for students to fully realize the benefits of working together and to 

discover a creative spark that will set a lifetime love of learning in motion.  

 

I look forward to partnering with you and working with your child.  Please feel free to 

reach out to me anytime with ideas, concerns, and questions.   

Thank you! 

Bob 

brees@chestnuthillacademy.com 

 

 


